Mr Michael Lane

Police and Crime Commissioner
St George's Chambers

St George's Street

Winchester

Hampshire S023 8AJ

26 February 2018

Dear Michael

HAMPSHIRE
FIRE AND

RESCUE
AUTHORITY

Chairman of Hampshire Fire and Rescue
Authority

Councillor Chris Carter

Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service
Leigh Road

Eastleigh

Hampshire

SO50 9SJ

Many thanks for your letter dated 12 February 2018, the content of which helps to clarify your
current position in relation to Fire and Rescue governance as the Police and Crime

Commissioner.

In my role as Chairman | have shared your letter with the leaders of the constituent authorities
that make up our combined fire and rescue authority for their information. | look forward to
delivering on those matters described within the letter as well as many more to ensure we
remain a highly successful fire and rescue service, protecting those in our community.

Yours sincerely

S a.

Chris Carter
Chairman of Hampshire Fire and Rescue Authority



